
   Education Committee Report 
 
    For the Year 2011 
 
 
I am pleased to report that The Education Committee accomplished all of goals that 
it had established for itself for the year 2011.  These are as follows: 
 

• Members of the Committee presented two educational workshops at C11. 
• The committee presented two intensive workshops, one to the Florida 

group and one to the NY Society. 
• Presented the Big Questions Seminar in Chicago at which seven young 

non- readers participated. It was very well received. 
• Wrote several articles for the Mighty Messenger. 
• Continued enlarging and improving the Education Committee website. 
• Initiated preparation for the SSS 12. We hope to attract new readers and 

non-readers. 
• Created a program for children at SSS 12, to make it possible for families 

to attend. 
• Initiated planning for Wrightwood Series. 
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